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Attention: Development Assessment. 

Northern Beaches Council, 
725 Pittwater Road, 
Deer Why. 2099 

Dear Sir, 

Re: Application No. DA 2020/0060 
Lot 2, DP 9667 3 Birdwood Avenue, Collaroy. 

J. and J. Tuinman, 
1 Birdwood Avenue, 
Collaroy. 2097 

/ /  / 4  A p c i  / /  Oat, 20 

In reply to your Notice o f  Proposed Development dated 30th March, 2020, regarding front 
boundary fence, it is our opinion the 1.5m high Metal Picket Fence and Gate is not in keeping 
with the surrounding area with all properties having 'No Fence' and open area to the building 
line. 

A gate across the drive from the building line would be adequate for security as the entry doors 
to the Units is along that side o f  the building. The proposed fence would look like a schoolyard 
to keep people detained like an Iron Curtain. 

Yours faithfully, 

Per 

John Tuinman and Janette Tuinman. 


